
	
The	Embassy	of	Grenada	to	the	United	States	of	America	

	
	

on	the	occasion	of	the	visit	of	
Dr.	The	Right	Honourable	Keith	C.	Mitchell	

Prime	Minister	of	Grenada	
	
	

requests	the	pleasure	of	your	company	
at	a	
	

Town	Hall	Meeting	on	
	

Tuesday,	23rd	July	2013	
6:30	p.m.	―	8:30	p.m.	

	
to	be	held	at	

Howard	University	
Blackburn	Center	–	Digital	Auditorium	

2397	6th	Street,	NW	
Washington,	DC		20059	

	
RSVP:	

(202)	265–2561		•		info@grenadaembassyusa.org	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Dr.	 the	Right	Honourable	Keith	C.	Mitchell,	Prime	Minister	of	Grenada,	will	address	 issues	pertaining	to	Grenada	
and	the	Caribbean	Community.		Open	to	the	public.	


